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David F. Lee

Wake Stone Corporation
P O Box 190
Knightdale, NC 27545

RE:  Mine Name: Cary (Triangle) Quarry
Mining Permit No. 92-10
Wake County
Neuse River Basin

Dear Mr. Lee:

The Director of the Division of Energy, Mineral, and Land Resources, Mr. Brian Wrenn, has reviewed your letter
of January 11, 2021, in which you requested an extension of 60-days to respond to the Department's request for
supplemental information regarding the issuance of the referenced permit.

The request for an extension has been granted. Should the Department not receive a complete response to its July
23, 2020 request for additional information by March 20, 2021, The Director will make a decision on the issuance
based on the information currently on file.

Your attention to this matter will be greatly appreciated. If you should have any questions, please contact me at
(919) 707-9228.

David Miller
State Mining Engineer

Enclosures
cc: Bill Denton, Raleigh Regional Engineer
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